

3945 Matchette Road Windsor, Ontario N9C 4C2 T: 519.977.2200

F: 519.977.2201

http://school.jmccentre.ca

December 16, 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Every January, our JMCCSA educator/therapy teams meet to discuss each child's progress. They then formulate recommendations regarding which students are ready to transition to community schools the following September.

Due to the global pandemic, the 2020/21 school has been very different for many of our students. Some JMSA students are learning virtually and have not yet attended school physically. Those students who have attended physically have experienced limits in their educational programming due to COVID restrictions and protocols. While we are hopeful that schooling will resume without the need for COVID protocols in September 2021, uncertainty remains regarding the 2021/22 school year.

Given these factors, our School Authority has determined that the education and well being of students currently enrolled in JMSA must be our priority. We feel that it is critical that children currently enrolled have access to the full benefits of attending JMSA School.

As such, the JMSA has determined that all children enrolled for the 2020/21 school year may remain at JMSA for the 2021/2022 school year if that is the parent/guardian wish. Transition planning for 2021/22 will occur for those children whose families feel that their child is prepared to start community school.

Please complete the attached form indicating your preference for your child for the 2021/2022 school year. Please return it with your child by January 20, 2021.

For children transitioning to community school, it is very important to start the transition process in January. We will contact those families who wish to start the transition process once we receive the completed form.

Sincerely,

Brenda Roberts-Santarossa

B. Roberts-Santarosca

Principal,

JMCC School



3945 Matchette Road Windsor, Ontario N9C 4C2 T: 519.977.2200 F: 519.977.2201

http://school.jmccentre.ca

I wish to have my child remain at JMSA for the 2021/22 school year.
I wish to start the transition process for my child in January 2021. My child will attend community school September, 2021.